
Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
June 1, 2015 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Alice Schori, Elizabeth Chabot, Mike Mezzacapo, Dave McAlister, 
Ashley Wojnarowski 
 
 
 
Minutes- May 2015 

• Deferred until July meeting 
 
 
McKee Parcel 

• The McKee parcel did not go to auction. There is no further information. 
• July 25- walk the parcel 
 

 
 
Nature Hut 

• Fish and Game is hesitant to post the town forest as the hut isn’t occupied 
• Bill will do some trail monitoring. Len will also check the status of the trails since he is 

frequently in the forest.  
• Kevin Hurley and his Scouts made a sign for the firehouse. Possibly they could make 

one for the Town Forest entrance as well. 
 
 

Misc  
• A wetlands permit for culvert and seasonal stream crossing was reviewed 
• Gary Wood dropped by and would like to re-visit the town flooding issue next month. He 

and Mike Fogerty walked the length of the river and the current opinion is that the trouble 
is at the Gristmill Bridge.  

 
 
   
Motion to adjourn made by Ashley, seconded by Elizabeth 
 
 

Next meeting to be held on July 6, 2015 at the Senior Center 


